October 16, 2017

Dear Families,

This year for Book-O-Ween, fifth grade ELA students will be decorating a pumpkin in class to
represent their book. We are in need of some donations for this class activity. We will begin
working on the pumpkin project Monday, October 30th in class. Please try to send in items by
Friday, October 27" so | may get further materials still needed.

Here is a list of needed items:
0 Medium (about the size of a cantaloupe) pumpkins (We hope to have one
pumpkin per child for this activity!)
o Glue dots
Sharpie markers (various colors)
o Craft supplies to decorate the pumpkins to represent their book (pipe cleaners,
foam sheets, small pom-pom balls, googly eyes of all sizes, felt or craft pieces,
etc.)

o

Please be sure to submit a receipt for any donated supplies in order to receive Pl for the
donation.

Students will also be working on an in class Google Slides presentation. Each child will create
a slide to share with the rest of the students about their book (again, this will be done in class).
Please encourage your child to have their book read by the 26" if possible. All A.R. Tests must
be done by the 30™.

Looking forward to these book fun projects with your children!
Sincerely,

Mrs. Priddy




